DPW — STREET & SOLID WASTE DIVISION

YY

THE CITY OF

WATERTOWN Admin Agst

Stacy Winkelman Jason Heller
Interim Supt/Office Manager Interim Foreman/Equip Operator

September 8, 2022

Alderperson Wetzel & Commission Members:

I have one item on the agenda for your review and approval. It is regarding a request for solid waste and
recycling services.

Jenny Newlun of N710 N. Water Street has submitted a request for City of Watertown services for solid
waste and recycling services. I have attached the email received from Ms. Newlum. This address is outside City
limits; however we currently provide service to several residents outside City limits, including a property right next
to Ms. Newlun. If approved by this Commission, our office will send a monthly invoice of $19.08 for these services.

If you have any questions on these items, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

Wi
Stacy” Winkelman
Interim Supt/Office Manager

Enclosure

811 S. First Street « Watertown, WI 53094 » Phone 920.262.4080 Fax: 920.262.4082
stacyw@cityofwatertown.org  jasonh@cityofwatertown.org jflanigan@ecityofwatertown.org

Opportunity Runs Through It



From: Jenny Newlun <crazeeboxer@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 4:56:34 PM

To: Stacy Winkelman <StacyW@CityofWatertown.org>
Subject: Re: Garbage Pick Up Needed

Stacy,

We at N710 N Water Street would like approval to get garbage pickup at our residence for the monthly
cost of $19.08 which will be billed to us.

Thanks,
Jen

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone<httos://0verview.mail.vahoo.com/?.src=ios>



